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To whom this may concern:

My Name is Celina LeBlanc, | reside at and own the property at 411 Ballentine Street in Bay Saint Louis. | am reapplying asking for
permission to construct an accessory dwelling of 384 square feet on the parcel that is over 15,000 square feet, with enough room for
parking. The location of the accessory is positioned to not destroy any Oak or Pecan Trees. | have been out of work for over two and a
half years due to injuries, and at this time the cost is prohibitive to enlarge the 1,200 square foot home containing two bedrooms and one
bathroom that me and my three children reside in. | was able to return back to work this year and Financially an accessory dwelling which
would contain one bedroom and one bathroom for one of my teenagers is the only financial option | have to help accommodate my family.
| have no intent to sell the property nor rent out any structure on the property. The sole purpose for the dwelling is to help my family live
comfortably. | have support from my surrounding neighbors, | have included their signatures within this application. | was unaware that the
engineering paperwork was not included within both applications prior to this one. | am including everything | have in this application. | am
asking to please reconsider your decision.

Sincerely,

Celina LeBlanc
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